

Ripon Grammar School



Helping shape the future since 1555

Re-founded 1555

9th September 2015

Dear Parent / Guardian

Running Club

Your son/daughter has expressed an interest in joining the school running club. The club organises training both after school and at lunch time. The sessions are supervised by a member of staff and your child is allocated a group along with other students of similar ability.

The sessions are organised in a manner to try and minimise any risk to the students involved. Students are accounted for before and after the session and are fully briefed on the routes. Road crossings are kept to a minimum and most of the running is in the countryside rather than on road. The school office is aware of the training sessions and is informed of the numbers and names of pupils running on each occasion.

However the nature of running and the desire to train off school premises means that we are unable to guarantee that your son/daughter will be under direct supervision at all times. In particular, there may be the requirement to cross roads unsupervised. It is requested that you consider whether you are willing to permit your son/daughter to take part in the school running club training sessions. Your son/daughter will not be allowed to train with the club until the permission slip below has been returned.

Please feel free to contact me at school should you need to ask for any clarification by email on milnera@ripongrammar.co.uk

| Yours sincerely |
|--|
| Mr A Milner Teacher of PE |
| Running Club |
| I do / do not give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Ripon Grammar School running club training sessions. |
| Name of Student Form: |
| Name of Parent / Guardian: |
| Signature of Parent/Guardian: Date: |
| Headmaster: Martin Pearman, MA(Oxon), CChem, FRSC |













